
 
 
 

                                  TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 
REMOTE MEETING NOTICE/ AGENDA 

Posted in accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 30A, §. 18-25 
 
 

Name of Board or Committee: Lakeville Park Commission 
  
Date & Time of Meeting: Thursday, September 03, 2020 @ 6:30pm 
  
Location of Meeting: REMOTE MEETING  
  
  
Clerk/Board Member posting notice Neli Woodburn, clerk  

 
AGENDA 

In accordance with the Governor’s Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, 
G.L. c.30A, §20, relating to the 2020 novel Coronavirus outbreak emergency, the September 3, 2020 
public meeting of the Park Commission shall be physically closed to the public to avoid group 
congregation.  However, to view this meeting in progress, please go to facebook.com/lakecam (you 
do not need a Facebook account to view the meeting).  This meeting will be recorded and 
available to be viewed at a later date at http://www.lakecam.tv/ 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Any New Business for the Commission 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Review / Approve Meeting Minutes 
LPL/SEM updates: Event review, general updates 
TWC Updates: Line painting for parking lot, fertilization/herbicide review, geocaching request, 
landscaping update, general updates 
Sports Updates: general updates 
CPP Updates: general updates 
JPP Updates: general updates 
Any other Old Business to review: Snack with vendor search 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
Items from the Clerk 
Any other business from the Commission 
 

Please be aware that this agenda is subject to change.  If other issues requiring immediate attention of 
the Park Commission arise after the posting of this agenda, they may be addressed at this meeting. 
 

 
 
Received & posted: __________________          
 
__________________________________ 
 Town Clerk 

http://www.lakecam.tv/


From: cmsmailer@civicplus.com on behalf of Contact form at Lakeville MA
To: Nelinha Woodburn, Part-time Lakeville Park Clerk
Subject: [Lakeville MA] Seeking permission to conduct botanical survey (Sent by Arianna Stokes,

atkinson@nativeplanttrust.org)
Date: Monday, August 31, 2020 4:13:40 PM

Hello nwoodburn,

Arianna Stokes (atkinson@nativeplanttrust.org) has sent you a message via
your contact form (https://www.lakevillema.org/user/57/contact) at Lakeville
MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at
https://www.lakevillema.org/user/57/edit.

Message:

Dear Neli,
I am reaching out on behalf of Native Plant Trust (formerly the New England
Wild Flower Society). We are a nonprofit conservation organization that works
to monitor and protect sensitive native plant species throughout New England.

We are interested in having a trained botanist conduct a brief survey for a
population of a plant called New England boneset (Trichostema brachiatum)
that we believe may be located at Loon Pond near Ted Williams Camp. Because
this plant is a wetland species, this survey would require us to launch a
canoe/kayak to survey the shoreline via boat. The survey would take
approximately 2-3 hours and would not affect the property in any way.

Our field methods include counting plants, measuring population area, and
taking notes on ecological habitat characteristics. Surveyors may also take
diagnostic images of plants and habitat. The information from this visit will
be shared with CT's Natural Heritage database to update their records of
plant populations. We hope the information gathered will help us to better
understand the biology of these species and ultimately develop better
conservation strategies.

We are more than happy to send a report of our findings to you at the end of
the season.  Please let me know if you have any questions or would like
additional information and I look forward to hearing from you soon.  Thanks!

Best,
Arianna Stokes
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